
Albert H. Hill Middle School 

Information Night 
for the 2016 - 2017 School Year 

Tuesday, October 6, 2015 - 6:30 p.m. 

Come out to find out for yourself  what makes Albert H. Hill a 

GRRREAT school!  We are pleased to invite the families of  Rich-

mond Public Schools students who will enter middle school in the 

fall of  2016 to our annual Information Night.   

During our Information Night, families and students will have the 

opportunity to learn about Albert Hill’s educational program, extra-

curricular activities, strong PTA support, Title I programs, and 

more. 

Following an opening general session, everyone is invited to tour 

the school, speak with staff  members, and chat with current Albert 

H. Hill students about their experiences.  We look forward to seeing 

you there! 
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